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WARMING SHELTER

WHAT YOU NEED
TO KNOW ABOUT
FOND DU LAG'S
NEW WARMING
SHELTER

WHO IS THE WARMING SHELTER FOR?

Single individuals - both men and women - who are homeless
and age 18 and older.

WHERE IS THE WARMING SHELTER AND WHEN WILL IT OPEN?
The Warming Shelter is located at 73 E. First St. and will
open on Wednesday, November 15.

WHAT WILL THE WARMING SHELTER'S HOURS BE?
5:30 pm to 7:00 am every day through the end of the April.
In the event of inclement weather, hours may be extended.

HOW DO GUESTS REGISTER WITH THE SHELTER?

We will offer multiple opportunities for guests to pre-

register for the shelter. Guests must bring identification

(ID) with them. Pre-registration will take place at the

following times and locations:

e« Monday, November 6: FDL Public Library, 32 Sheboygan
St., 1:00-3:00 pm | FDL Family YMCA, 90 W. Second St.,
3:00-6:00 pm
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WARMING SHELTER

PRE-REGISTRATION TIMES CONTINUED

e Tuesday, November 7: FDL Family YMCA, 8:00 to 10:00
am | FDL Public Library, 1:00 to 3:00 pm

e« Wednesday, November 8: FDL Public Library, 12:00 +to
5:00 pm

Registration will also take place when the Warming Shelter
opens on November 15 at 6:00 pm. Spots are limited to 30
people each night.

WHAT MEALS WILL BE PROVIDED AT THE WARMING
SHELTER?

dinner and breakfast will be provided at the shelter.
additional meals will be given out if available.

WHERE WILL GUESTS BE ABLE TO TAKE SHOWERS?

this winter, showers will not be available at the warming
shelter, but guests will be able to take showers for free in
the morning at the Fond du Lac Family YMCA if they stay at
the warming shelter at the night before.



